
 

 

 

 

KILMALEY PRIVATE SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

 

19/08/25 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to you as a parent of a child or children attending our school and travelling from the 

Kilmaley area. 

As you are aware, we have been unsuccessful in our joint venture to secure school transport under 

the public-school transport scheme with Bus Eireann. 

This leaves us with one option only to continue with providing the private school transport which 

our school heavily subsidises to ensure your child continues to have a means to get to school. 

We may need to review this service in the next academic year. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_______________________________ 

Denis O’Rourke 

Principal 


